
PLEASE JOIN US ON TUESDAY, SEPT.12TH!

In celebration of the completion of our new fully 
modernized facility, GYPSD’s Board of Trustees and 
Grande Cache Community High School invite our 
community members to a Welcome Back Bbq and 

Official Opening Ceremony.

Burgers are on the bbq from 4:30 to 5:30pm with the 
official ribbon cutting beginning at 5:45pm, followed by 

student-led tours of our wonderful new school.

Please share the excitement with us on the 12th!


